PRAIRIE VIEW A&M UNIVERSITY

A Member of the Texas A&M University System

MEMORANDUM

F s
To: PVAMU Campus Community [ %ﬁbf/
From: Sarina Willis, Vice President for Enrollment Managemen g
Date:  March 10, 2020

Re: Pantherland Day 2020 - Postponed

Providing opportunities for our prospective students and families to visit campus and interact
with our faculty, staff and students is and always has been a top priority for the Prairie View
A&M University. As we continue to monitor the coronavirus (COVID-19), the University has
decided to postpone the annual Pantherland Day that was initially slated for Saturday, April 18th.
We will notify you of a rescheduled date when one is determined.

While there have been no confirmed cases in Waller County, the CDC does recommend that
large gatherings be avoided to help prevent the possibility of a coronavirus outbreak in the
community. Regular updates regarding the coronavirus can be found on the Prairie View A&M
University homepage.
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